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Our Email Server is Currently Down

Unfortunately, we are having difficulty accessing our emails due to bad weather
and the email server is currently down.

We are doing everything we can to get this back up and running again. In the
meantime, if you have any orders or enquiries please email
suzanneturner25@gmail.com until further notice.

We apologise for the inconvenience this may have caused and thank you for your
patience.
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